
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Crystal Lake 
Economic Development Committee for Tuesday, March 26, 2019 is hereby canceled. The next 
regularly-scheduled EDC meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 22, 2019, at 8:00 a.m. in the City 
Council Chambers conference room at 100 W. Woodstock Street. 
 

/s/  Brian Fowler, Chairman 
City of Crystal Lake 
Economic Development Committee 
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